
 

 
 

28 March 2025 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
 

Spring 2 Week 5 Parent Letter 
 

Year 11 GCSE Exams   
Congratulations to our Year 11 pupils who have successfully 
completed their practical exams in Drama this week. Well done to 
them all!  
Next week, it’s the turn of Year 11 pupils in GCSE Art and 
Photography and the moderation of a small selection of PE pupils’ 
practical work. We wish them all the very best of luck and hope that 
all of their hard work pays off.   
 

Year 11 Easter Revision    
All of our Year 11 pupils have been given information about the Revision Sessions and Masterclasses 
available in school over the Easter holidays. If your child has not yet signed up please remind them to 
check the information on Satchel One and complete the Microsoft Form to get their place booked! In 
the final run in to the GCSE exams, it will be time well spent!  
 

Spirituality Week  
Our final week of this Spring Term is our Spirituality Week. This is a time when, as we continue our 
journey through Lent, we begin our preparation for Holy Week and for the joy of Easter which is to 
come. We will take time as a school community to support and encourage one another and to take 
the time to stop, think, reflect and pray and to consider four themes which are so central to the Easter 
story: betrayal, suffering, selflessness and hope. We launch the week with Full School Collective 
Worship on Monday 31st March and there will be a range of activities running throughout the week 
which pupils can participate in. Easter is a very special time in our Christian calendar and our school 
Spirituality Week gives us all an opportunity to think about the Easter story and God’s message of 
eternal hope for us all.  
 

Easter Holidays 2025  
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that school 
closes for the Easter holidays on Friday 4th April at the normal 
time of 2.50pm. There is no early finish. We return to school 
after the Easter weekend and Bank Holiday, on Tuesday 22nd 
April at 8.30am prompt.  

 
Thank you, as always, for your continuing support of our 
school.  
 

Yours faithfully 
Jane Galbraith 
Headteacher 

 


